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ISSUE: HOUSING 

New York State Senator Michael Venditto (R, C, I- Massapequa), recently attended a Housing

Conference at Farmingdale State College, the conference was jointly hosted by the Long

Island Housing Partnership (LIHP) and the Long Island Board of Realtors (LIBOR). The

conference provided the latest updates on local housing laws as well as an opportunity to

meet with members of LIHP and LIBOR.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/housing


Pictured with Senator Venditto from left to right are: Peter J. Elkowitz, President & CEO of

LIHP; Valerie Cartright, Town of Brookhaven Councilwoman; Sharon Mullon, LIHP’s Fair

Housing Education Coordinator; Rabbi Steven Moss, Chairperson of the Suffolk County

Human Rights Commission (SCHRC); Jennifer Blaske, Esq., Executive Director, SCHRC;

Waylan Hobbs, Deputy Mayor, Village of Hempstead; DuWayne Gregory, Presiding Officer,

Suffolk County Legislature; Theresa Sanders , President & CEO, The Urban League of Long

Island; James Britz, Senior Vice President LIHP and Joseph E. Mottola, CEO of

LIBOR/MLSLI.

 


